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Mr. Patrick O’Donovan, TD, 

Dail Eireann, 
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Kildare Street 

Dublin 2 

 

22nd September 2020 

 

 

PQ 21426/20 * To ask the Minister for Health the definitive dates on when the tender on the 

second cath lab at University Hospital Waterford will be awarded, contractors appointed and 

construction commenced; and when the existing cath lab refurbishment will be completed and 

cardiac services relocated back to University Hospital Waterford from UPMC Whitfield - Patrick 

O'Donovan. 

 

Dear Deputy O’Donovan, 

 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 

 

It is intended that this project will go to tender at the end of September 2020 and works will commence 

on-site in Q1 2021.  It is estimated the construction programme for the project will take 12 months to 

complete. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jim Curran 

National Director, Estates   


